
 
 

Cogenhoe Primary School 
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Cogenhoe 

Northants NN7 1NB 

Telephone/Fax: 01604 890380 

Headteacher: Mrs K Duggleby  

 

 

5th January 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Online Safety Parent Workshop – Wednesday 10th January 9:00 a.m. 

 

We would like to invite all parents and carers to attend an online safety workshop led by the NSPCC and 

O2. 

 

Will you join us and help keep all children safe online? 
O2 and the NSPCC have joined forces on a mission to help all children and their families in the UK stay 

safe online. Together, they’re offering useful tools, support and guidance to help parents and carers have 

conversations with their children about their online lives.  

 

Online safety workshops for parents  

As part of this, they’re running free online safety workshops for parents and carers and will be hosting 

one at Cogenhoe Primary School on Wednesday 10th January at 9:00 a.m.  

 

The hour-long workshop will help parents and carers understand their child’s online world and build 

confidence to have those important conversations that can help keep children safe online.  We understand 

that some parents may not be able to attend this session and we hope to offer an alternative session at a later 

time in the day next half term. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs K Duggleby 
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